
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 25 August 2020 

At the meeting on 11 June 2020, the Policy & Sustainability 

Committee resolved that the Council Leader should write to 

the Board of Lothian Buses asking them to reconsider the 

inclusion of a bonus for the company’s managing director 

and take the first opportunity to remove this aspect of 

remuneration when making a permanent appointment. 

Question (1) On what date did the Council Leader write to the Board of

Lothian Buses?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) Will he publish a copy of the letter sent?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) Has the Council Leader received a response?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) If he has received a response, will he publish a copy of the

reply received?

Answer (4) 


